
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

January 29, 2020 

11:30 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 

TO:   Members, Committee on Small Business  

FROM:  Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman 

DATE:  Wednesday, January 22, 2020 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Committee on Small Business will hold a hearing titled, “SBA Management Review: Office 

of Field Operations.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:30 A.M. on Wednesday, January 

29, 2020 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.  

The SBA’s 68 district offices and ten regional offices are the point of delivery for most SBA 

programs and services. They work to accomplish the SBA mission by providing quality service 

to the small business community; and work with SBA resources partners, other partners and 

intermediaries. The Office of Field Operations is responsible for overseeing these offices to 

ensure the agency meets its mission to serve small businesses and entrepreneurs all over the 

nation. This hearing will provide Members the opportunity to learn more about the office and 

review its structure and performance.  

 A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, January 27, 2020 in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Ellen Harrington, Policy Director for the 

Committee, at 202-225-4038. 

 


